

RSSAC Admin Teleconference

Wednesday, 26 May 2021 15:00 UTC

Action Items

1. Review of Action Items from 19 May Meeting
 - AI: OS to reach out to Liman to confirm his participation to the IGF 2021 DNS Root Zone session panel.
2. RSSAC June Meeting [Draft Agenda](#)
3. ICANN71 Virtual Policy Forum Planning
 - AI: FB to send a note to RSSAC mailing list to see if anyone is interested to be a panelist in the ICANN71 Plenary session "Impact of Regulatory Developments on ICANN Policy Topics"
 - a. [Draft RSSAC ICANN71 Schedule](#)
4. RZERC discussion on inviting OCTO to their meetings
 - AI: FB to send a note to Daniel Migault and let him know that (1) RSSAC Admin Team did not support the idea of having OCTO as a member of RZERC and (2) this would be further discussed during the 1 June RSSAC meeting to see what other RSSAC members think before taking a position.
5. AOB
 - a. Newcomers Introduction to ICANN Communities Session - Wed, 2 June 13:00-14:30 UTC
 - b. RSSAC Chair & Vice Chair Meeting with ICANN CEO - Wed, 26 May 20:15 UTC
 - c. Summary of Action Items